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Latest Release from Vecima Networks 

The latest release of the Vecima Telematics System will be completed on Thursday, 

April 13, 2023. Please see below for a brief description of the enhancements included 

in this release. 

Feature Description 

Improved Portal Login Security 

 

To improve the security of the system, a more 

robust password policy is being introduced for all 

portal logins. 

Users will be able to change their own passwords 

from the dropdown on the main menu bar. New 

passwords will require a secure combination of 

letters, numbers, and special characters. 

Please note that all existing passwords will remain 

valid following the release date. Only new 

passwords created after the release will be 

required to adhere to the new policy. 

Scheduled Item Status Report 

 

The Item Status Report may now be scheduled 

to run automatically, to provide regular updates 

to recipients. 

System Enhancements This release includes system and infrastructure 

enhancements that will improve security and 

reliability. 

In addition to the features above, this release will also include other minor bug fixes and 

enhancements. If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at support.telematics@vecima.com. 

Best regards, 

The Vecima Team 
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